
Agenda Item: SC. 1.5 

 

Crocodile Specialist Group Steering Committee Meeting 

Double Tree Hilton, Darwin, Australia 

(15 April 2024) 

 
 

IUCN SSC Membership 2021-2025 
 

 
The IUCN SSC requests members to renew their registration after each quadrennium, with the current quadrennium being 

2021-2025. 

 

At the last CSG Steering Committee meeting, it was noted that many members had not renewed their membership with 

the IUCN, whereby their membership had lapsed.  

 

After recognising that many Specialist Groups (SGs) were maintaining separate membership databases to deal with this 

issue, in May 2023 the IUCN offered to add SG members to their membership database. An e-mail was sent to all non-

IUCN listed CSG members seeking permission to provide their details to the IUCN.  

 

Two CSG members requested that their details not be provided to the IUCN, while all others were provided. This resolves 

the Agenda item SC26 1.6. 

 

It is unclear what procedure will be used at the start of the next quadrennium, but CSG will communicate this with CSG 

members as information becomes available. 

 

Prepared by: Sally Isberg, Executive Officer 

Date prepared: 18 January 2024 

 


